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If you have 
information you 
would like to 
share in 
upcoming issues 
of the newsletter, 
please submit 
information to or 
contact:
Jerry Voss
P.O. Box 109
Linn, MO 65051
e-mail: 
udna@socket.net
573-694-1681

Join the 
South Poll 
Grass Cattle 
Association 
today! 
Contact 
Lisa Sanders 
at 256-845-6851

South Poll 
Grass Cattle
Association
P. O. Box 681123
Fort Payne,  AL  35968

Lyons
continued from page 1

ily I had received 150 steers 
that I had contracted to 
graze through the winter.  
So I had nowhere to put the 
cattle and called Dave Rob-
erts who helped in dispers-
ing the cattle.

Shortly after the cows 
were sold several things 
happened; I was able to 
lease another farm, Dave 
called and invited me to a 
meeting about starting the 
South Poll Association, and 
I began reading articles by 
Kit Pharo and Greg Judy 
which caused me to alter 
my grazing practices.

I was lucky that I was 
able to purchase some 
South Poll cattle from 
Martin Turner’s herd.  The 
South Polls graze on the 
leased farm from October 
to usually the middle of 
July.  They are hauled home 
and graze what is left over 
from the stockers (Kudzu, 
Crabgrass, Johnson grass 
and Bermuda).  The leased 
land is not grazed during 
this time and usually has a 
lot of stockpiled grass for 
the cows when they return 
in the fall.

When people ask me if 
the South Polls are func-

tional I always tell them it 
depends on what their defi-
nition of functional is.  I tell 
them that they are the cheap-
est breed of cows they can 
raise.  My only cow-costs 
are the farm lease, minerals, 
cattle hauling, and the gas 
to operate a pump to fill wa-
ter tanks once a week.  

After years of grazing 
several thousand stocker 
calves that consisted of al-

After years of grazing several thousand 
stocker calves that consisted of almost every 
breed known to man, I realize that South Poll 
cattle do the most for the least cost than any 
other breed that I’ve seen.

 - John Lyons

Kudzu is one of the many grasses used by Lyons in his grazing operation.

most every breed known 
to man, I realize that South 
Poll cattle do the most for 
the least cost than any other 
breed that I’ve seen.  If these 
cattle can thrive in my envi-

ronment (hot & humid sum-
mers, cold and wet winters) 
without any pampering they 
can thrive anywhere else in 
the United States and do it 
cheaply!

Teddy and Linda Gentry chat with junior member Paul 
Shanks at the Oct. 15 board meeting in Belle, Mo.  Shanks 
celebrated his 14th birthday the day before the meeting.


